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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE,
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 1962.

The Honourable Howard Green, Secretary of State
for External Affairs, announced today that Mrs. Golda Meir,
Foreign Minister of Israel, will pay an official visit to
Ottawa on November 22, 29 and 30.. Mrs. Meir, whose last
official visits ﬁo Canada were in 1956 and 1958, will fly
to Ottawa from New York on Wednesday afternoon. While in
Ottawa Mrs. Meir will have conversations with the Prime
Minister and the Secretary of State for External Affairs.

The Foreign Minister of Israel will be the guest of honour

i at a dinner given by the Secretary of State for External

Affairs on the day of her arrival.
Mrs. Meir will hold a press conference at 5.00 p.m.

on November 29 in the Conference Room of the East Block.
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